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Monday 30th April 2018, 

 
 

Online Safety Workshop for Parents 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Whether you’re puzzled by parental controls or would like to know more about gaming, this workshop 
can help. We all know that it can sometimes be challenging to keep up to speed with what children 
are doing online and how to keep them safe.  
 
To support you with this, on 22nd May we will be holding a workshop for parents led by Childnet. Childnet 
is a highly respected, international charity who work to make the internet a safer place for children. The 
session will give you practical ideas for how to keep children safe and will help you identify potential risks 
faced by children online.  
 
The workshop will take place at school and will begin at 6pm. Pizza and tea and coffee will be served. 
To help us with numbers for catering please complete the pro-forma below or email the office by 16th May. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
Online Safety Workshop for Parents 

 
 
Child’s name -----------------------------------------------------------------  Class----------------------------------- 
 
 
I will be attending the Online Safety Workshop on 22nd May at 6pm 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name/s----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


